
Congratulations	New	PTA	Officers!! 
Thank	you	for	all	who	attended	our	meeting	on	Thursday,	11/19!	 

We	appreciate	everyone	who	voted	and	participated	in	our	first	Virtual	Trivia	
Night!	It	was	so	much	fun...	Cannot	wait	to	see	you	at	our	next	event!	 

  
Here	are	your	NEW	PTA	Officers: 
Ms.	Allison	Samson,	President 

Ms.	Cynthia	Lovett,	Vice	President 
Mr.	Dwight	McDowell,	Vice	President 

Ms.	Carolyn	Fetsch,	Secretary 
Ms.	Michelle	Schwanke,	Treasurer 

  
We	all	look	forward	to	serving	our	PTA	Members	and	the	Bay	View	Elementary	

community! 
 
 

UPDATED	Welcome	Raffle	Winners!!!		

	
UPDATE:	Ms.	Newsome	donated	her	prize	back	to	our	PTA	from	the	Welcome	Raffle	on	10/29,	

so	we	drew	another	name	at	our	meeting	+	event	on	11/19!	
		

NEW	Raffle	Winner	(Laptop):	
XYZ	-	Miriam	Amparo	

		
To	arrange	prize	pickup,	please	contact	Cyndi	Lovett	in	the	front	office	

(	clovett@nps.k12.va.us	or	757-531-3030	)	
		

Questions?	Email	BVESDolphinsPTA@gmail.com	for	more	information!	
	



 
The	{VIRTUAL}	Book	Fair	is	HERE!	

Hurry	up	and	place	your	orders	this	week!	The	Online	Book	Fair	is	open	through	November	29!!	
Shop	the	Scholastic	Book	Fair	from	the	comfort	of	your	home	

and	have	your	books	delivered	right	to	you!	
Free	Shipping	on	book-only	$25+	orders!		

Please	support	our	school	by	creating	an	account	with	Scholastic.	
Thank	you	for	building	your	home	libraries	with	some	great	books.		

Please	use	the	following	link	to	access	our	Virtual	fair:		
https://bit.ly/bvbookfair2020	

		

	
		

 
Meal	Pickup	Schedule	Updates!	

Bay	View	is	an	NPS	Meal	Pickup	Distribution	site!	Stop	by	Monday	through	Friday	(3pm-5pm)	for	a	hot	
dinner,	breakfast,	lunch,	and	snack	for	the	next	day.		

Any	child	under	the	age	of	18	qualifies	for	the	meal	service.		
Children	do	not	need	to	come	to	the	school	as	it	is	just	for	pick	up.		

		
Questions?	Email	SchoolNutrition@nps.k12.va.us	or	see	more	

here:	https://www.npsk12.com/Page/16549	
		

 
Let's Stay Connected via Facebook! 

Please	join	our	PTA	Facebook	Group	so	we	can	all	stay	in	touch,	
too!	https://www.facebook.com/groups/BVESDolphinsPTA	

  
	



Yearbooks	are	still	available!	
2019-2020	Bay	View	Elementary	School	Yearbooks	are	available	

to	purchase	if	your	students	would	like	one!	
They	are	$20	each.	

Pay	online	here:	https://bvesdolphinspta.new.memberhub.store/store/items/215595	
or	pay	cash/check	in	office.	

To	arrange	pickup,	please	contact	Cyndi	Lovett	-	clovett@nps.k12.va.us	or	757-531-3030	(office)	
  
 

 
 


